
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 
RICHLAND-BEAN BLOSSOM COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 

 
The Board of Directors of the Richland-Bean Blossom Community School Corporation 
will hold its Regular Meeting on April 20, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. in Edgewood High School, 
Room C115A, 601 Edgewood Drive, Ellettsville, Indiana 47429.  
 
AS A RESULT OF THE COVID-19 VIRUS AND CERTAIN EXECUTIVE ORDERS OF THE 
GOVERNOR OF THE STATE OF INDIANA, INCLUDING EXECUTIVE ORDERS 20-04, 
20-09 AND 20-17, CONCERNING GOVERNMENTAL UNIT OPERATIONS AND 
MEETINGS DURING THIS PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY, THE ABOVE 
REFERENCED MEETING WILL BE HELD BY TELECONFERENCE.  THE HIGH 
SCHOOL WILL NOT BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC FOR THE MEETING; HOWEVER, 
THE PUBLIC MAY PROVIDE PUBLIC COMMENT BY SUBMITTING SUCH 
COMMENTS PRIOR TO THE MEETING, TO THE SCHOOL CORPORATION VIA 
ELECTRONIC MAIL AT jsanders@rbbschools.net.  ADDITIONALLY, PERSONS 
WISHING TO LISTEN TO THE BOARD MEETING OR TO PROVIDE COMMENTS VIA 
TELEPHONE DURING THE TELECONFERENCE OF THE MEETING MAY CONTACT 
DR. JERRY SANDERS, SUPERINTENDENT AT (812) 876-7100, TO OBTAIN THE 
CALL-IN NUMBER.  PATRON COMMENTS WILL BE LIMITED TO THREE (3) 
MINUTES.  THE PUBLIC MAY ALSO WATCH A DELAYED VIDEO OF THE MEETING 
ON CATS-TV (CATSTV.NET).  COMMENTS AT THE MEETING WILL ONLY BE TAKEN 
DURING OR PRIOR TO THE TELECONFERENCE OF THE MEETING AS SET FORTH 
ABOVE, AND WILL NOT BE TAKEN DURING THE DELAYED BROADCAST OF THE 
MEETING ON CATS-TV.  TO ASSIST THE PUBLIC AND MEMBERS OF THE PRESS 
DURING THIS EMERGENCY DECLARATION, COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS 
REGARDING SCHOOL CORPORATION MATTERS CAN CONTINUE TO BE 
DIRECTED TO DR. JERRY SANDERS, SUPERINTENDENT, AT (812) 876-7100 OR 
jsanders@rbbschools.net. 
 

Dana Kerr   
President   

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/KG4TCxkVgRtmLPZvu8lTp1?domain=catstv.net

